COMMISSIONER PATTI ADAIR

February 27, 2025

To: Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire
Re: Senate Bill 777

Dear Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and Committee Members Girod, Prozanski and Taylor:

| appreciate the opportunity to express my strong support for Senate Bill 777. It is necessary
that livestock owners be compensated for injury to their animals by wolves. I'm sure you agree
that compensation for wolf depredation must be based on the fair market value of the injured
or lost animals.

| urge you to join me in supporting SB 777 with the goal of providing fair compensation for
livestock and/or working dogs which are injured or lost to wolf depradation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Most Sincerely,

PHRAR

Patti Adair
Deschutes County Commissioner
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